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JANUARY 2021 NEWSLETTER 
 

Dear Parents and Students, 

 

Happy New Year!!! I hope everyone had a wonderful holiday season and a great vacation.  Just a final 

reminder that all costume orders will be completed over the next week.  If anyone has not paid the November 

costume deposit of $40.00 for each class, costumes will not be ordered assuming that your child will not be 

participating in this year’s performance (unless other arrangements have been made). If this was overlooked for 

any reason, please contact me immediately so that we can make payment arrangements. Costumes orders must 

be finalized this week to ensure delivery for our June performance. Costume balances will be due in February 

and should not exceed the amount of $30.00 per costume. Exact balances will be emailed to you individually. 

Gotta Dance will be CLOSED on Monday, January 18th in observation of Martin Luther King Day. 

*(Competition rehearsals only) 

~IN THE EVENT OF INCLEMENT WEATHER, we will email and post on social media if classes will be 

canceled.  Due to the varying public school snow day policies, we will be making our own decision whether or 

not to cancel classes due to inclement weather.  If your class is scheduled on a Saturday or you are unsure if 

classes are cancelled, please call the number listed above. Like us on Facebook at KS Gotta Dance for the 

latest news and updates. 

 

Covid Guidelines Update: 

As you may know, Governor Baker issued another update regarding Covid guidelines for businesses.  Effective 

12/26/2020, businesses are to operate at 25% capacity.  We have reassessed our space, reviewed our class 

registrations and will adjust our classes as needed, but since none of our classes combined at one time in Studio 

A and B are at capacity, we should be able to operate as we have going forward without having to move to 

online classes for now.  If that should change, we will give those classes affected ample notice to prepare. 

 

Reminders: 

 
- Dress Code:  Please be sure that all students attend dance classes in proper attire. Our dress code is 

listed on page 4 of your packet and is also available to view on our website under “studio policies”. 

 

- Competition Team: Team fees are due on or before Saturday, January 15th. 

 

- Newsletters will be emailed and posted on our website each month - http://ksgottadance.com/newsletter/ 

 

Please feel free to contact Karrie or Heather with any questions or concerns  

ksgottadance@yahoo.com, dancingmom23@gmail.com or call (978) 671-0400. 

 

Here’s to a Happy and Healthy 2021! ~ Karrie and the GD Staff ☺ 

http://www.ksgottadance.com/

